
YMCA Camp 
Kern Board 
Members:  

• John Baker - 
Board Chair 

• Erin Crosby 

• Julie Hengle 

• Tom Hughes 

• Andrea Kaercher 

• Michele King 

• Steve Pasch 

• Andy Storar 

• Matt             
Suellentrop 

• Megan        
Trowbridge 

• Tom Young 

• Mike Zeh 

 

Thank you current 
Board Members for 
your support and 
guidance.  

 

If you are              
interested in     
joining the YMCA 
Camp Kern Board or 
a Committee please 
get in touch with 
Chris Addison,     
Executive Director 
at 513-932-3756.  
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HISTORY CORNER - CARL B. KERN FUND 

 
Since 1987 the Carl B. Kern Fund of the Dayton Foundation (www.kernfund.org) has 

been raising funds and making distributions to honor Carl. B Kern and advance 

‘organized camping’ with YMCA Camp Kern being the sole beneficiary. A small but 

dedicated group of individuals have donated their time, talent and treasure over the 

years, soliciting donations and managing the fund with incredible results.  

The fund has grown from an initial $1,000 to more than $530,000, with YMCA 

Camp Kern receiving annual distributions. The 2021 distribution of $20,000 is 

helping complete the Circle K Ranch project, and providing scholarships for summer 

campers. 

Below, is a copy a thank you letter from the Camp Executive Director to the CB Kern 

fund for the very first distribution, of $201 in 1989. We are so lucky to be receiv-

ing 100 times that amount! Thank you to all involved for their support of Kern!          


